
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

BRIEFING 
 
 

The PLANNING COMMISSION BRIEFING meeting scheduled for September 10, 2013 
at 4:30 p.m. has been cancelled.   
 
For further information, please call Tricia Gomes at 602-262-4870.  
 
Rezoning staff reports currently in the hearing process are now available online; please 
visit our website at http://phoenix.gov/pdd/pz/pzservices/gpastaffrpts.html 
 
For reasonable accommodations, call Shannon Adams at Voice (602) 262-7577 or the 
City TTY Relay (602) 534-5500 as early as possible to coordinate needed 
arrangements. 
 
September 3, 2013 
 


